Dear student athlete registrant-

Athlete Registration is now open for the upcoming Spring 2017 Season of the Minnesota State High School Clay Target League. The League's new technology partner, Sports Engine, will manage the online Athlete Registration this year. You may have used Sports Engine for other youth sports registration activities. If you already have a Sports Engine account, you can use it for this registration. If not, you will be asked to create a new Sports Engine account before registering.

To register a student athlete, simply follow the steps below:

**Step 1:** Go to the <u>Student Athlete Registration page</u> or copy and paste the following website address into your browser: <a href="https://usaclaytarget.sportngin.com/register/form/934375125">https://usaclaytarget.sportngin.com/register/form/934375125</a>

• The registrant must be the legal parent or guardian of the student athlete, OR the registrant is the student athlete and is 18 years of age or older.

**Step 2:** Login using an existing Sports Engine account, or create a new account. If creating a new account, you will first complete the account profile information, submit the information and, receive an email requiring you to activate your new account.

**Step 3:** Complete the registration form.

- When prompted for the **Athlete Registration Password**, enter MN52873.
- You will be required to choose one of the League-approved firearm safety certificate options that will require certification verification before the Reserve Week begins:
  - 1. A state-approved hunter education certification
  - 2. The League's Student Athlete Firearm Education (SAFE) Certification
- Payment is required in order to complete the registration process. There are no deferred payment options.
- Payment will be made through a secure site, and options include Visa, Mastercard, Discover, or ACH Check Payment.
- When you have completed the registration process, you will receive a receipt via email.
- Within 24 hours, you will receive a confirmation email with further details and information from the League.

Registration for Anoka must be completed by Midnight on March 4, 2017 or you will not be allowed to participate in the Spring 2017 Season. There are no exceptions to this rule.

If you have any questions please E-mail or call me or Kurt Bartges.

Todd Brotkowski <u>Todd.Brotkowski@pentair.com</u> 763-355-7867

Kurt Bartges <u>kbartges@comcast.net</u> 763-489-8902